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The Tucson Mineral Auction Closes Thursday 
   

The newest Tucson Auction is almost over and will close tomorrow on 
Thursday, March 13th at 9 PM Central Time. There are a good number of 
beautiful Tucson specimens still waiting for opening bids and those which 
have bids are currently at or below the suggested reserves. Remember, these 
are high quality specimens bidding at low levels which are far less than what 
you would see at a show. I hope everyone will visit the auction and take 
a specimen or two home to their collections. Only two more days to go! 

  

Auction specimens are 50% below Market Value 
 And all reasonable bids and offers below the reserves will be accepted 

 

The Tucson Show Mineral Auction  

  



* Thanks Again for Making Us Your First Choice for Fine Minerals * 
 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

   

 Tucson 2014 Showroom Update #4 will Open This Week! 

  

* Dozens of Beautiful New Minerals from Tucson in Every Update * 

Please watch for the update notices! 

    

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - 

www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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